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| would be very concerned if the noise levels impact the amenity of my flat, which is directly above where the
refrigeration units will be installed.

It is therefore critical that the planning consent, if granted, includes your standard planning condition to ensure
that the equipment installed does indeed meet Camden's noise requirements, namely:

"Noise levels at a point 1 metre external to sensitive facades shall be at least 10dB(A) less than the existing
background measurement (LA90), expressed in dB(A) when all plant/equipment (or any part of it) is in
operation etc etc. "
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